
YEAR 2 PARENT PARTNERSHIP AFTERNOON 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers, 

This term the year 2 students have been learning about Sustainability and how 

to leave a small footprint on the environment. To help celebrate that, we would 

like to invite you to visit us and participate in some fun activities with your child. 

You will complete a different activity in each classroom so please visit each 

room and work together to learn more about sustainability. Your child will be 

able to help you.  

DATE: Monday, June 5th. 

TIME: 3:50pm-4:50pm 

LOCATION: Year 2 classrooms (Rooms 17, 18, 19 and 20)  

WHAT TO BRING: One activity you will be completing to learn more about 

REUSING is to create your own plant container to grow a seed in. On the day 

we ask you to bring some sort of small container that can be used to grow a 

plant in. For example, an old yogurt tub, a small gumboot, an old mug etc. We 

will supply everything else you will need for the activities.  

 

Please see your child’s teacher for more information.  

Looking forward to seeing you there.  

The Year 2 Teachers.   

 


